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You don't often get email from awebb10s@aol.com. Learn why this is im12ortant 

Dear Commisioners 
I, Andrew Webb, 4121 Bunker Hill Rd, Shingle Springs, CA 85682 am writing you to support the Appeal 
of David and Liz Gates and their Neighbors to oppose the Planning Department approval of the 
Administration Permit ADM 23-0014 Cameron Park CSD Pickleball Courts permit. 
The reason for my opposition is simple. The Noise level that is created by the Pickleball players in 
proximity to the property owners property lines is obtrusive and detrimental to their quality of life. 
have been the CPCSD Tennis Coach since 2014 and have witnessed the growth of Pickleball but at the 
cost of the Neighbors putting up with the constant Noise levels. Pickleball players are good citizens 
who just want to play their new found Sport. But Across our Nation their has been numerous Noise 
complaints about the Pickleball Noise that has resulted in lawsuits which I am sure you have 
researched. The answer for CPCSD is to relocate or develope a New Facility that does not infringe on 
the tax paying property owners. I am hoping you will prudent in your decision making in supporting 
the Appeal. 
I may be reached if needed 916-834-2514. 
Sincerely 
Andrew H Webb 

Sent from AOL on Android 


